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The Formentera Social Welfare Department is inviting local families to attend a talk regarding
sensible use of communications technology, a limited capacity event programmed at 8.30pm,
26 November, in the Sant Ferran islamic centre. Reservations are required and may be made
by phone, WhatsApp or email ( prestauratives@conselldeformentera.cat ).
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